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BTI Names Sheppard Mullin on its A-list For Client Service

BTI Consulting Group
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Sheppard Mullin once again placed in the Top 30 of the BTI Client Service A-Team, ranking 27th in the report
released today by BTI Consulting Group.

Rankings in the BTI Client Service A-Team 2023: Survey of Law Firm Client Service Performance spotlight the top
law firms for superior client service. They are based solely on objective feedback from clients and corporate
counsel, according to the publisher.

Sheppard Mullin is particularly honored receive top recognition in several areas of the report, including
anticipating client needs, providing value for the dollar, keeping clients informed, adapting to unpresented
changes, offering customized solutions and legal skills.

The firm's continued presence on the Client Service A-Team is a testament to its unwavering dedication to
providing exceptional client service.

To view the Client Service A-Team 2023 rankings, visit bticonsulting.com


